
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/2/2015 1:04:11 PM
Subject: FW: contractors license

Do you think it is possible we can arrange the meeting with Mr. Roger Lowe?
Please reference below?
KV
 
From: Peter Weisman [mailto:pweisman@corpctri85.com] 

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 12:00 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: contractors license
 
Katherine ,just to bring you up to date-my associate Andy Peake has passed the Genl Contractors license tests so he 
will do business as a VP of Peter Weisman Architect Construction Manage license #153- . We will drive to the LLR SC 
offices next Tuesday  at 10am  to present the paperwork in person and hopefully we can also meet with the head of 
the group there Mr. Roger Lowe.
This whole thing is a crazy waste of time but I need to get this done in order to pull the bldg permit for my next 
50,000 sq ft bldg for which I have ordered the steel from another SC company Nucor Steel.
I think it is only fair that our previous licensing rights be restored under a “grandfather” amendment to the 
legislation-
Please run the this by Governor Nikki- thanks,Peter
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